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From the President 

Dear Members, 

August marked the Fifth Annual Meeting of Harsens Island St. Clair Flats Historical 

Society.  It is truly amazing how time flies when you are doing good things…and it 

is good things The Society has done in these past five short years.  From getting 

organized to opening a museum to bringing new cultural and educational events 

to the Island and Flats.  The Society has been a ‘net-positive’ and making a 

difference. 

The 2014 Annual Meeting was marked by two noteworthy items:   

First, a Commemorative Wall has been installed in the Museum to 

recognize Major Donors whose significant contributions were instrumental 

in making the Museum a reality.   The Annual Meeting was preceded by a 

private reception at the Museum for Major Donors to ‘Celebrate the 

Reality’.  With the assistance of these Major Donors in August 2013, The 

Society was able to secure the building on a ‘land contract’.  As each month 

passes, The Society gets even closer to full ownership.  (We are 

approximately $40K shy of full ownership.)  

 
Second, the Annual Meeting was moved to the Schoolhouse Grille.  Election results 

for two new directors were announced by Denne Osgood…and the two new 

directors are:  Susan Wrobel and Nancy Licata.   Discussion of Tashmoo Days was a 

‘main topic’.  Attendees were pleased to be informed that Tashmoo Days 2014 

was a financial success in-spite of the weather conditions.  The recommendation 

of the membership in attendance was overwhelmingly in favor and recommended 

the board proceed in planning Tashmoo Days 2015.  Susan and Bob Bryson 

announced that Tashmoo Marina would be available to The Society for Tashmoo 

Days 2015.   With these recommendations and approval, the new board will place 

this item at the top of the list for a consideration at their next meeting.   At the 

conclusion of the meeting dinner was served and entertainment was provided by 

the Barbershop Quartet who performed at Tashmoo Days.   

After the meeting and prior to dinner the required special meeting of the board 

was convened to elect officers for the upcoming year.  The officers for the 

upcoming year are listed in The Pages ‘credits’. 

On to ‘other news’ and upcoming events and activities: 

A noteworthy donation to the Museum was the collection of photos and 

documentation on the Four Winns from its early days to its demise, Cletus 

Karamon was pleased to see this history exhibited in the Museum.  (c. pg 2)

 

“Celebrate the Reality” 

Thank You….Major Donors…! 

The Karen & Drew Peslar Foundation 

The Family of Katie & Paul Carollo  

The Wayne & Joan Webber Foundation 

Donna and Bill Halacoglu 

Susan and Bob Bryson 

Judy & Lewis Cooper 

Kathy O'Connor 

Virginia Merritt  

Linda Schoonover 

Mary and Jim Nicolai 

The Milton Osgood Family 

The Donald Woodruff Family  

Susanne and Harvey Fruehauf  

 

 
Judy & Lewis Cooper 

 

 
Kathy O’Connor             Peggy & Denne Osgood 

 

LECTURE - September 6 - Adam Lovell 

 
“Preserving Your Family Photos” 

Reserve your seat now:  586-530-7100 
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scan the code to go to the 
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Editor: Michele Komar 

734-620-3769 

 

HISCFHS Board of Directors 
 

Chairman of the Board 

Gary Grout - 810-748-3320 

 

President 

Bernardo Licata - 810-748-1825 
 

1st Vice President 

Bob Williams – 248-388-0465 
 

2nd Vice President 

Nancy Boulton - 810-748-3802 
 

Treasurer 

Joyce Hassen – 313-336-1735 

 

Secretary 

Nancy Licata - 810-748-1825 
 

Directors 

Kathy O’Connor - 810-748-3113 

Larry Zelensky – 586-206-0444 

Susan Wrobel - 810-278-3872 

 

Join us on Facebook! 

Annual Meeting & Dinner 

Entertainment by:  Grosse Pointe Lakeshore Barbershop Quartet 

 

 

 

Great Food by:  Kristin Bane & The Schoolhouse Grille 

(continued from. Page 1) 

Please be sure to mark your calendar for the September 6 Lecture, Adam Lovell 

will be here from the Detroit Historical Society to present: “Preserving Your 

Family Photos”, we hope you will join us for this informative session…as mom 

said many years ago… “we all become ‘pictures in the attic’”.  I’m sure we all have 

some treasures we’d like to preserve to pass on to future generations…see you 

there. 

 

bernardo 
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Make Reservations TODAY 
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UPCOMING EVENTS and ACTIVITIES: 

 

 

September    6  Saturday Adam Lovell, Curator of Collections for the Detroit Historical Society will                      

present: “Preserving Your Family Photos”  3:00 PM 

 

October   4  Saturday Pie Sale at the Museum, 10:00 AM 

 

  11  Saturday Board/Membership meeting at Museum, 11:30 AM. 

 

  10  Friday Square Dance with dinner - 6 to 9 PM - Lions Hall  (note: DAY CHANGE) 

 

25  Saturday Lecture Series - Arthur Woodford, Author, “Prohibition” 3:00 PM 

 

 

 

 


